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12th September 2020 
 
Professor Sultana Nahar, 
APS Fellow 
Dept of Astronomy, McPherson Lab, The Ohio State University 
140 West 18th Avenue, AST, Columbus, OH 43210, USA 
 

Dear Prof. Nahar 

   On behalf of the Bangladesh Astronomical Society (BAS), I humbly invite you to join our bi-
weekly Live Session on Astronomy which portrays individuals from Bangladesh who are currently 
working in this field. As an Advisor to BAS, you know that BAS has almost three decades of 
vibrant history in astronomy outreach activities in Bangladesh. This particular pandemic situation 
is challenging in many respects, and BAS is trying to keep alive astronomy through online based 
outreach activities. This live series is particularly motivated from the fact that, young minds in the 
country who are interested in astronomy would be immensely inspired to meet the brilliant 
astronomers and astrophysicists from their own land, and that will help to create a new generation 
of researchers in this field.  

Your extraordinary contribution to stellar physics research is widely known throughout the globe, 
which also gave you the title, “The Iron lady”. Having you in this session will be glorifying for 
this effort of ours and will inspire our participants greatly.  

The session will be live on a social media – Bangladesh Astronomical Society’s Facebook page 
and will also be available on BAS YouTube channel afterwards. It will be our immense pleasure 
to have you on Sunday, September 13, at 12 pm (Eastern time). 

We are eagerly waiting for your kind response to this invitation. 

Best Regards 

 

Professor Farseem Mannan Mohammedy 
General Secretary 
Bangladesh Astronomical Society. 
Email: farseemm@gmail.com 


